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Hello Robert.  Peter's measurements have bestirred John Wardle, who I
had not heard from in quite a while, into starting some analysis of
the quasar sample vis a vis orientation statistics.  He'll be
circulating his ideas very soon to all the group.  Obviously it's
getting close to the time at which I whould attempt to summarize the
measurements people have made and try to understand the differences
between them.  Any chance of yours being available for this ?

Will you be coming to the "unified models and compact sources"
meeting in Socorro in October?  Many of our "mega-collaborators"
will be there. 


